
 PRESS RELEASE OF THE
       COMMISSION DE SURVEILLANCE DU SECTEUR FINANCIER

The attention of the Commission de surveillance du secteur financier was drawn to a company
named Hasso P. Nerlich Asset Management. That company is apparently offering customers to
invest in bonds.

The Commission de surveillance du secteur financier informs the public that Hasso P. Nerlich Asset
Management has not been granted the required authorization to offer such services in or from
Luxembourg.


